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Overview of the New Administrative Simplification One Pager 
 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) National Standards Group (NSG) would like to highlight its 
new Overview of Administrative Simplification one pager, located on the Administrative Simplification website. 

The new one pager details the vision and purpose of Administrative Simplification, its requirements, and how it 
enforces them. These requirements, part of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 
(HIPAA), govern how providers, health plans, and clearinghouses handle electronic administrative transactions 
and set privacy and security standards for transmitting health information. 

The one pager also includes links to resources that can help HIPAA covered entities comply with Administrative 
Simplification requirements, including NSG’s subregulatory guidance tools. When covered entities comply with 
Administrative Simplification standards, they can automate many of their billing and payment processes, which 
allows the health care industry to reduce administrative burdens and save money. 

Stay Up to Date 

Visit the Administrative Simplification website for more information on transactions, standards, operating 
rules, and code sets. For the latest news about Administrative Simplification, sign up for Email Updates. 

 

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/admin-simp-one-pager.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/priorities/key-initiatives/burden-reduction/administrative-simplification
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/admin-simp-one-pager.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Administrative-Simplification/HIPAA-ACA/index?v=adminsimp
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USCMS/subscriber/new?topic_id=USCMS_7834

